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This is the place to find out the latest news relating to our school’s forthcoming bicentenary! 

 

BICENTENARY VISION 
To commemorate the bicentenary of St. Mary's School by reflecting on our past, 

celebrating our present and creating a sustainable legacy for our future. 

 

SPREAD THE WORD… 

 

Our next Bicentennial Planning Committee Meeting will take 

place in the School Hall on Tuesday 10th July 2018 at 6pm. 

 

Our Bicentennial Service of Commemoration and Thanksgiving will take 

place at St. Mary’s Church on the morning of Friday 1st March 2019. 

 

JUMPING FOR JOY 
ST MARY’S CHURCH 24TH JUNE 2018 

This Sunday we have a Jumping for Joy service 
at St Mary’s church, 11.30am. This is a fun 
session of songs, story, craft and prayers 
suitable for babies to children of about 7. 
Everyone is warmly welcome to join us! 

PARENT/ CELEBRATION/ ASSEMBLIES 
Celebration Assembly Dates 

 
Friday 20 July 2018 

 
All other Fridays will be a normal assembly.  
Parents are always welcome to attend every week. 
Entrance via the Charlwood road gate at 9.15am 

SUMMER TERM CAKE SALES  
 

YEAR 6 - £ 103.00        YEAR 5 - £ 117.98 
YEAR 4 - £ 100.97 YEAR 3 - £108.50 

        YEAR 2 -  £116.55         YEAR 1 - £98.80 
       

PARENT VOICE SURVEY SUMMER 2018 Y1-Y6 
 

Surveys went home this week in pupils bags - 
PLEASE complete and pop in to the office 
by  Friday 29th June. 
 
The survey provides an opportunity for parents/
carers to let the school know what you think about 
different aspects of school life, your response will 
provide valuable information to the school, so we do 
hope that you will participate. 
 
Many thanks in advance for your time. 
Amanda Bishop 

REMINDER - MONDAY TO WEDNESDAY CHANGE TO 
SCHOOL LUNCHES NEXT WEEK 

25th - 27th June 2018 
As you will be aware from the notification/s sent home by 
parent mail this week - we have stage lighting and 
backdrop being installed in the school hall from Monday 
25th June - Wednesday 27th June.  Cater Link Ltd will be 
providing a packed lunch to those children who have 
requested a school meal on these days.   
See packed lunch menu attached. 
The normal school menu will resume from Thursday 
28th June. 


